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I would like to know why the southern side of DURRAS LAKE is being made into a 
wilderness area. with all the tracks being blocked off with boulders or gates and deep 
trenches being cut into the land around the lake so you cannot get a car near the water. ( 
REAL GREEN) 
THIS AREA IS A NATIONAL PARK and should NOT be closed off to the general 
public. It is alright for the back packing greenies who have healthy bodies to walk into 
the lake BUT for someone with a disability that has to rely on a car to get into the lakes 
edge to fish, it's not fair. 
THIS IS WHAT I CLASS AS DISCRIMINATION AGAINST THE DISABLED.  
I THOUGHT THESE DAYS WE WERE TRYING TO MAKE THINGS MORE 
DISABLED FRIENDLY 
I would like to show you or your representive what I mean. 
I would suggest that the roads to the lake be reopened and upgraded so people can 
access the lake, even a small carpark so disabled people with wheelchairs can use the area 
because beleive it or not they like to fish as well and they like the feeling of being in the 
bush with nature, 
I have lived at Durras for the past 20 years  and loved going through the bush to the lake 
to fish and walk around but unfortunatly this right has been taken away from me. 


